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DEPARTMENT OF BIOLOGY AND BIOTECNOLOGIES, CHARLES DARWIN 
 
 

STATEMENT OF VERIFIED NON-EXISTENCE OF SITUATIONS OF EVEN 
POTENTIAL CONFLICT OF INTERESTS 

 
 
 
With reference to the financial contribution due / payable to the Visiting Professor or 
Visiting Researcher Prof. Barbara Mellone in the framework of: 
- Call year 2023; 
- Department resolution on 27th april 2023 with reference to free initiative; 
in compliance with the regulations approved with deliberation n. 294 of the Academic 
Senate on 9th October 2018 and deliberation n. 384 on 23rd October 2018:  
 
the undersigned 
 
Prof. Marco Oliverio (Department Director)  
 
Dott. Paolo Valenti (R.A.D.)  
 
- seen the declaration given by the same subject following the stauts Conferment 

Decree and by the scienfic responsible according to art. 26 del D.lgs. n. 33/2013; 
 

ATTEST 
 

that, on the basis of the upper reported declarations, there aren’t any situations, even 
potential, of conflict of interests according to art. 53 del D. lgs. N. 165/2001, as 
modified by law n. 190/2012. 
 
This statement is published on Sapienza University of Roma official web site – 
“Transparent Administration” section -, according to D.lgs. n. 33/2013, as modified by 
dal D.lgs. 97/2016 in relation to the obligations established that can produce the 
publications established in art. 26 of the same D.l. Transparency. 
 
Rome,  
 
Signed the Chief Administrative Officer              Signed the Department Director 
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